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Dear Wendy and Jackie,

On Friday, February 24, the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
considered a proposal to offer WGSS 2282 (an existing course with GE Cultures and Ideas and GE
Diversity-Social Diversity in the U.S.) 100% on-line.
 
The Panel unanimously approved the course with one recommendation and one comment:

·         The honor system will be used for exams in this course. The panel
recommends that the department use a university exam center, either the
Columbus testing center or one of the regional testing centers, or a proctoring
service for exams. This is a better way to ensure exam security.

·         Form on curriculum.osu.edu should include the 8-week option for course
length because the syllabus provided is for an 8-week period. I will check off
that option before I advance the course.

 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, do not hesitate to contact Janice Aski (chair of
the A&H1 Panel), or me.
 
My best,
Bernadette
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
 

mailto:smooth.1@osu.edu
mailto:stotlar.1@osu.edu
mailto:heysel.1@osu.edu
mailto:aski.1@osu.edu
http://asccas.osu.edu/

@ ‘THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY




